
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                 

13th November 2018 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Guildford Flames Ice Hockey - Friday 7th December 2018 

 

Your child has been selected to join the school on a visit to The Guildford Spectrum where they will 

watch the Guildford Flames Ice Hockey Team take part in a training session for their upcoming Elite 

League fixtures. There will be the opportunity to meet and greet the players, tour the rink and 

interview members of the team. We expect pupils to conduct research and prepare for the visit so 

they can ask well informed questions.  

 

We will be leaving school around 10:30am and hope to be back before 3:00pm. Pupils will be picked up 

from Newington School and returned on the school mini bus. 

 

Your child will be spending the majority of the day inside an ice rink so will need to prepare 

accordingly by wearing their school uniform and coat. Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch and 

drinks for the day. 

 

Your child’s image may be used on social media, press outlets and websites. We would also like to use 

the images for the school website or Twitter feed. 

 

The trip is free, however, we ask for a donation of £1 per child to cover mini bus running costs. 

 

Please return the permission slip below by Monday 19th November 2018. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr S Krafft 

Head of School 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Guildford Flames 

Friday 7th December 2018 

Name of Child………………………………….. Class………………………….. 

 

❏ I confirm that my child has permission to participate in the Guildford Flames Trip and his/her 

image may be used on various media outlets 

❏ I enclose £1 to help cover the mini bus running costs 

 

 

Signed ………………………………… Please print name……………………… 
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